RUNNEMEDE SCHOOL DISTRICT

Administrative Offices * 24 North Black Horse Pike * Runnemede, NJ 08078 Website: www.runnemedeschools.org

Mr. Mark lannucciSuperintendent of Schools

Phone: (856) 931-5365 ext. 213 Fax: (856) 931-4446

Email: miannucci@runnemedeschools.org

August 8, 2019

Dear Parents and Students,

I hope you are having a relaxing summer. In this letter you will find several pieces of information to prepare you for the 2019-2020 school year.

Our faculty and administration have been preparing throughout the summer for the opening of our schools and are ready for the new year to begin. The first day of school will be on Thursday, September 5, 2019, with a full day for all our students. (Pre-K3 and Pre-K4 will have an Orientation Day; information will be sent out separately.)

As part of an ongoing district initiative for NJ School Sustainability, we continue to reduce the amount of paper notifications sent to families. By the end of the week, your Building Principal will post a *Welcome Back Letter to the District website*. It will also be sent to you via email.

By Friday, August 23rd, you will receive a separate email with your parent portal information that will allow you to see who your child's homeroom teacher will be. Should you not receive the email or if you have a problem logging in, please contact the main office at your school for assistance.

On **Wednesday, September 4, 2019** the district invites all our families to a *Back to School Barbecue* to be held at the Volz School from 5:30 PM-7:30 PM.

We look forward to a successful school year.

Sincerely,

Mark Iannucci, Superintendent of Schools